
Dear Bijal, 
  
Apologies for the delayed response. 
  
We are in agreement with the CSAS report and have nothing to add at this stage. From 
current intelligence cancer drug commissioning will be going to the National Commissioning 
board and commissioners will want to be assured that this will be the case if NICE does not 
recommend this therapy. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
Oge Chesa  
Commissioning and Interface Pharmacist Advisor 
NHS Outer North East London - a partnership of local primary care trusts 
3rd Floor, Becketts House, 2-14 Ilford Hill, Ilford IG1 2QX 
Tel. 0208 822 3057 
Fax. 0208 926 5423 
Mob. 07946 779 104 
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